
 

Bloomfield Elementary  –  350 E 500 N, Bryant, IN 47326 

Principal – Ben Dues  (260) 726-9417  fax (260) 726-4680 

 
February 9, 2021 

 
Bomber Parents/Guardians, 
 
As we enter into the depths of a healthy winter season, we will need to make a few slight adjustments to 
the AM Arrival Routine here at Bloomfield.   
 
Effective Thursday February 11, 2021 all buses will be leaving for Jay County Junior-Senior High School 
at 7:50 am.  There may be a slight change in pickup times due to this adjustment.    
 
The doors will still open up at 7:45 am, so car riders will not need to be dropped off earlier than that.   
 
Also, as a reminder, please let your student know to stay safely on the side of the road as the bus 
approaches during the dark winter months. 
 
If you have any questions at all on this new format, please do not hesitate to email me at 
bdues@jayschools.k12.in.us or call the school at 260-726-9417. 
 
Go Bombers! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ben Dues 
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